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Our value of the month is 

Patience 

                                                   

 

Decorated Easter Egg Competition Winners 

 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

made an egg,  

they were all 

brilliant. 

 

 

 

 

Also thank you to everyone who supported 

our event we made the grand total of 

£277.00.  

Newsletter 
Have a lovely Easter enjoy the holiday  
we will see everyone back at school on  

Tuesday 16th April 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE    PE 

Y2 PE    PE 

 

 

 

Due to our uniform changing in  
September 2024 we will be sending out the house  

colour your child is in for their  
PE t-shirts very soon! 

This will either be Red, Blue,  
Yellow or Green 

Also Navy Hoodie/Zip ups to go over the  
PE t-shirt and Navy shorts 
Available from Identity! 

Make sure you visit our website  

for up to date information about school, 

photographs etc. 

You can subscribe to our calendar and 

never forget an event in school 

Visit 

https://www.brisbanepark.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

We will be holding our 
sponsored  

dance-a-thon 14th 
June to raise money 

for our Wildlife  
Garden. 

Further information to 
follow 

Please remember to 
order your child’s 
lunches before  

Monday morning. 
You can order for 

the whole half term! 

School re-opens after Easter break on  
Tuesday 16th April 

May Day Bank Holiday—Monday 6th May 
school is closed for the day 

Whit Week—Monday 27th May 

School re-opens Monday 3rd June 

The whole school will be 

visiting Kepplewray  

Adventure Park in May 

for a school trip 

Reception—Tuesday 

14th May 

Year 1—Friday 10th May 

Year 2—Friday 17th May 

Further information to follow 

This trip is expensive at £57 per child if 

you can donate anything towards the 

cost we would be very grateful 

Thank you. Mrs Sweeting. 

 

THE SCHOOL TRIP IS NOW  

WEDNESDAY 17TH APRIL 

We will assume you will be sending your child 

with a packed lunch unless you ordered a school 

one like last time 


